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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Henderson County to Observe VJ Day 70" Anniversary

HC-2015-35
Hendersonville, NC - August 26, 2015

Henderson County will recognize the 70" Anniversary of VJ (Victory over Japan) Day on Wednesday,
September 2, 2015 by flying the military flags from the Historic Courthouse balcony. Music from the time and
sound clips from VJ Day speeches will play at the Historic Courthouse courtyard all day.

Henderson County invites all its citizens, especially those WWII veterans and their family members, to
participate in these activities. On Tuesday, September 8, 2015, Henderson County would like to invite our WWII
veterans to lead the Board of Commissioner’s meeting in the Pledge of Allegiance. Please contact Kathryn
Finotti, Public Information Officer, at (828) 697-4809 to let her know if you would like to lead the Pledge.

Henderson County appreciates all veterans and reminds us to thank those who have served and those who
continue to serve their country.
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For up-to-date information please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook and
M “HendersonCoGovt” on Twitter.



